
Family Support in Maryland

My name is Paola I am 18 years old mother of 
Sarai 4 years old and Mia 9 months old I am more 
than blessed to be part of the Family Support 
Center 


I cannot say thank you enough to each one of the 
teachers and members of the FSC if it was not for 
them


I would not be where I am today THANK YOU!  I 
miss my teachers and the staff members so much I 
miss being in the center. I want to say thank you 
for continuing to help us during this pandemic 
for not giving up on us and not letting us give up 
on our selves and all though I already graduated I 
am still part of this amazing program and I love it 
thank you for the time and activities that you 
guys take for our children.

THANK YOU!


